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Becca Stokes

From: Sansby, Paul <P.Sansby@portsmouthwater.co.uk>
Sent: 20 August 2015 13:49
To: Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: RE: Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan

Valerie  
Please use my latest comments. 
Thanks 
Paul 
 

From: Valerie Dobson [mailto:vdobson@chichester.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Neighbourhood Planning 
Sent: 20 August 2015 12:26 
To: Sansby, Paul <P.Sansby@portsmouthwater.co.uk>; Neighbourhood Planning 
<neighbourhoodplanning@chichester.gov.uk> 
Cc: Morley, Steve <S.Morley@portsmouthwater.co.uk>; Treagust, Paul <P.Treagust@portsmouthwater.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Dear Paul, 
Thank you for your email. The request from the Examiner is only in relation to the change as part of 
process as the Chichester Local Plan: Key Policies has now been adopted. 
Can I therefore assume from your email that your comments made earlier at Regulation 16 still stand? 
Regards, 
Valerie  
 
Valerie Dobson 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 
Chichester District Council 
Tel: 01243 534594 | Fax: | vdobson@chichester.gov.uk |  
www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 

From: Sansby, Paul [mailto:P.Sansby@portsmouthwater.co.uk]  
Sent: 20 August 2015 11:22 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 
Cc: Morley, Steve; Treagust, Paul 
Subject: Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Valerie 
Thank you for the guidance on Neighbourhood Plans and the adopted Local Plan 2014‐2029. 
Although you have highlighted the change of name of Policy 40 you have not mentioned the changes in relation to 
the Code for Sustainable Homes. 
The Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan – Submission Draft contains a statement in section 4.1 that homes will be built 
to Level 5 of the Code and this will need to be modified. 
 
The housing site at the Roman Palace, Policy SD 2, contains an existing easement for one of our water mains. 
A new water main has just been laid across the same site as part of the diversion around the Roman Palace. 
It is possible that an additional main will need to be laid in the existing easement to supply, or allow other mains to 
supply, the West of Chichester Strategic housing site. 
These points were raised with Eleanor Roberts at the time. 
Regards 
Paul Sansby 
Planning Engineer 
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RoSPA 2015 President's Award Winner 
 
This e-mail is intended only for the addressee named above. As this e-mail may contain confidential or 
privileged information if you are not, or suspect that you are not, the named addressee or the person 
responsible for delivering the message to the named addressee, please telephone us immediately. An e-mail 
reply to this address may be subject to monitoring for operational reasons or lawful business practices. 
Please note that we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been 
intercepted and amended. The views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the Company. 
 
Registered Office: Portsmouth Water Ltd, P.O. BOX NO. 8, West Street, Havant, Hampshire. PO9 1LG. 
Telephone (02392)499888. Fax (02392) 453632. Registered in England No 2536455. VAT No. GB 
615375835 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
This message has been checked for all known viruses  
through the MessageLabs Virus Control Centre. 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the 
author and do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended 
recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 
Mail-Admin@chichester.gov.uk 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MessageLabs. 
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Please note that we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been 
intercepted and amended. The views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the Company. 
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